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This is an egregious over-stepping and completely unnecessary infringement on a 

classic American past time. The environmental impact is negligible and it’s glaringly 

obvious that this is yet another land-grab attempt by developers to destroy the last 

remaining racetrack in the area. 

 

If you don’t like living next to a racetrack, don’t buy a house there and then complain 

that there’s a racetrack there. 


